



The Mall, Sligo. F91 H684 Tel: 071 917 1111 Fax: 071 917 4648

General Manager's Office Sligo University Hospital The Mall Sligo F91 H684 Tel: (071) 91-74511 Fax: (071)91-74648

Deputy Martin Kenny, TD, Dail Eireann, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

26th Feb 2021

PQ 5848/21:

When x-ray services will be reinstated in Our Lady's Hospital,

Manorhamilton, Co.Leitirm

Dear Deputy Kenny,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

## Response:

The resumption of x-ray services in Our Lady's Hospital Manorhamilton is currently being discussed with the intention of opening late March 2021. X-ray services will open for Rheumatology services and GP patients who are currently on a waiting list, residing in close proximity to Our Lady's Hospital Manorhamilton.

I trust that this addresses your query.

Yours sincerely,

Georgina Kilcoyne

Assistant General Manager

